Roger Taylor

I live just south of this proposed sight on the Washington/Idaho border with my wife. We have a
small farm. We think this is a horrible idea. The emissions from this Silicone Smelter are going to
blow right in to Idaho thanks to the winds we have in the Newport area. None of us in Idaho want
your garbage blowing into our state. This smelter will be in the top 15 locations in Washington
producing greenhouse gases? The solar panel parts they will make will offset the emissions. How
about ask those who will be living downwind of it?



